
 
120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 

Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 
Tel: (416) 644-1568 

Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 
 
 
 

August 2, 2012 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re:  EB-2012-0091 
 
On behalf of the Fortis Generation East Limited Partnership (EG-2012-0091), I am writing to confirm that 
the generation assets that were the subject of the above-referenced proceeding have been transferred from 
Fortis Properties Corporation (EG-2003-0106) to the Fortis Generation East Limited Partnership.  
 
As such, we request that the electricity generation licence of Fortis Properties Corporation be cancelled.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

 
 
 

 
 


